July 10, 2018
Cemetery Trustee Minutes 

The meeting was called to order at 6:30 by Chairman Don Dollard at the Town Offices. 
In attendance were Don Dollard, Scott Norris and Jim Thompson.
Minutes of the May 8th meeting were discussed and accepted.

New Business:

Dale Phillips asked to split her cemetery lot at Longmeadow with her sister and as there were no objections to this being done, it was unanimously approved.  We will proceed with the necessary paperwork.
Discussion to modify the rules and regulations. 

Mark Hubbard of Dignified Cemetery Services increased his rates.  They are as follows:

Full burial during the week $600.00, on a Saturday $700.00, and on a Sunday $800.00.  For cremations during the week it will be $350.00, on a Saturday $400.00 and $450.00 on a Sunday.  Scott Norris made a motion to accept the new rates, second by Jim Thompson, unanimously approved.  
A motion was made by Jim Thompson to add Maps and Listing of interments and owners of the two cemeteries to the Auburn Website.  Seconded by Don Dollard - unanimously approved.  

A new sign was installed by the trustees at Longmeadow Cemetery. 
Communications:

 There were several inquiries on plots.

There were 7 committals since the May 8th meeting.

Motion by Scott Norris to adjourn at 7:23, seconded by Jim Thompson.  

